
-----Original Message----- 
From: Donald McGinty ___________  
Sent: Thursday, 18 July 2019 5:22 PM 
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)  
Subject: Draft Burial and Cremation Bill 2019 - Public Consultation Paper 
 
I agree with the new amendments to the Burial and cremation Bill, because being a proud 
Tasmanian, it’s history is close to my heart as with a lot of Tasmanian’s, proud of their state and 
family histories.  It should not be allowed to be placed in the hands of people who disrespect and 
disregard our heritage.  The reason for this bill is because of the Anglican Bishop who is happy to 
destroy our heritage to push his own agenda and being a practicing Anglican I am dead set against 
his evil ways and methods to ruining the Anglican religion.  Full marks to the Government for 
listening to its voters. 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


